
 

 

 

 

 

Okaloosa County 

       Public Notice 

 January 10, 2019 
Contact:  Christopher Saul, 651-7105, csaul@myokaloosa.com 

  

 

Commissioners Boyles to Host “Coffee with the Commissioner” on 

Tuesday, February 19th, 2019 at Camp Retreat in Baker, Florida 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that 

Commissioner Nathan Boyles will be hosting “Coffee with the 

Commissioner” on Tuesday, February 19, 2019 at the Camp Retreat, 5493 

Highway 4, Baker, Florida.   The event will begin at 5:00 pm and will end 

approximately 6:30 p.m.  The purpose of the gathering will be to discuss 

issues of relating to the services, programs and improvements being provided 

by Okaloosa County.  Multiple members of the Board of County Commission 

may attend and participate in the discussions.  The public is welcomed to 

attend. 

 

 

 

 

 


